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DATES TO REMEMBER 
 WEDNESDAY 20th FEBRUARY  IRT VISIT – 5/6B 
 FRIDAY 22nd  FEBRUARY  Whole School Assembly – 12noon in the hall 
 FRIDAY 22nd FEBRUARY   District Swimming Carnival – selected students only 

 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Principal’s Report 
 
 
Meet the Teacher Date and Survey 
Thank-you for your response to the Meet 
the Teacher Survey, your feedback is 
greatly appreciated and will be used to 
shape the content of the information 
provided at the sessions which will be 
held next Monday 25th February. 
 
Session time reminders: 
KS & K/1BC  4:00-4:30    
Combined in KS classroom  
(1st classroom) 
1/2F & 2/3W  4:30-5.00 
Combined in 2/3W  
(4th classroom) 
3/4M, 3/4E & 3,4,5,6C  5:00-5.30 
Combined in 3/4M classroom  
(5th classroom) 
5/6W & 5/6B  5:30-6.00 
Combined in 5/6W classroom  
(last classroom) 
 
A BBQ will be set up at the front of the 
school – please do not hesitate to come 
and grab a quick bite to eat either before 
or after your information session – 
courtesy of the P&C! 
 
Mathletics 
Instead of setting voluntary school 
contributions I am asking families to pay 
the subscription fee of $15 for your 
child/ren’s access to the educational 
activities of Mathletics.  Children will be 
provided with their password over the 
next few weeks, I thank those 
parents/carers who have already paid so 
quickly after invoices were sent home 

last week.  Mathletics is used at school 
and children are also able to access the 
website at home. 
 
Donation Thank-you’s 
We are fortunate to live in such a 
wonderful community who do so much to 
help the school.  Late last year the 
Culburra Recreation Club donated a 
sizeable amount of money to support the 
swim scheme as well as funds to install 
some more seating around the oval area 
of the school.  Recently the P&C donated 
$1000 to support the Stage 3 excursion 
to Canberra in term 2 as well as 
providing a BBQ for the Meet the 
Teacher session.  Last week the 
Culburra-Orient Point Men’s Shed 
donated $1000 to support students who 
may need assistance with excursions 
throughout the year.  I would like to say a 
very big thank-you on behalf of the 
students and families who will benefit 
from the generosity of each of these 
groups – it’s amazing. 
 
IRT Visits 
IRT visits began last week with class 
5/6W visiting last Wednesday.  Class 
5/6B will visit this Wednesday morning – 
we are glad to start our term visits for the 
year as this is a great program for the 
students, staff and residents of IRT. 
Parent Authority Note 
 
Thank-you to parent/carers who have 
returned the Parent Authority note that 
was sent home a few weeks ago.  The 
various permissions this note provides is 
essential for many aspects of school 
such as publishing, internet use, walking 

around the town (such as IRT visits) as 
well as updating court orders and 
Scripture preferences.  Please return this 
note to your child’s class teacher as soon 
as possible. 
 
District Swimming 
Best wishes to those students who will 
be attending the District Swimming 
Carnival on Friday 22nd – we are very 
proud of your achievement in 
representing our school at the next level 
of competition.  Thank-you Mr Evans for 
your organisation. 
 
Tree Families 
The Tree Families program is a school 
developed program to support our 
students learning and wellbeing.  Every 
Monday afternoon students gather in the 
Hall in their Tree Family groups (which 
consists of students from each grade).  
All staff are assigned a Tree Family 
group and have built a strong relationship 
with the children in their group, this helps 
build a network for students to have an 
adult that they can trust to help them 
when they need it.  This term we are 
focussing on developing a positive 
mindset, not only towards learning but to 
all aspects of our lives. Yesterday Tree 
Family time was used to specifically 
teach all students about what our core 
values of Safety, Respect and 
Responsibility looks like in and around 
our school.  We are proud to have a 
strong, proactive program to support our 
students in their learning and 
relationships.  Please check-in with your 
child about this program and what they 
are learning each week. I have included 
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a web address that parents and carers 
can access and join for free, this is a 
website I use in planning our whole 
school activities and I find it has great 
information, learning and parenting ideas 
and free printable activities that you can 
do at home.  
Developing a positive mindset parent 
resource:https://biglifejournal.com/blogs/
blog/children-positive-attitude 
 
SRC 
Congratulations to our SRC 
representatives for each class for 2019 
who will be receiving their badges at 
Assembly on 1st March: 
 
1/2F   Coby 
2/3W  Coby / Chloe 
3/4E  Riley / Nayana 
3/4M  Zac / Amelia 
5/6B  Sophie / Opal 
5/6W  Evy 
3/4/56C  Chloe 
 
Kind Regards 
Melissa Day – Principal 
 

 
Celebrating a birthday this week: 
 

Mia 
William D 
Shalaya 
Keisha 
Reef 
Jordi 
Tyson 
 
 

We hope you have a great day!! 
 

ASSEMBLY AWARDS 
WEEK 3 – Term 1 

KS 
Samantha / Beau 

K/1BC 
Jensen / Dean 

1/2F 
Keida / Keanu 

2/3W 
Chloe / Aideen 

3/4M 
Amelia / Cayden 

3/4E 
Jessica / Jaxson 

3/4/5/6C 
Chris / Emily 

5/6W 
Crystal / Evy 

5/6B 
Cameron / Juliet 

 

LIGHTHOUSE WINNERS 
Winners this week are: 
Crystal, Opal, Cash, Patrick,  
Chayse, Tyson, Jagger & Marley. 

 
Shoalhaven High School 

Information Evening 
For students coming to Year 7 
in 2020 and parents/carers. 

Tuesday 5th March 2019 
6.00pm – 7.00pm 

Shoalhaven High School Hall,  
60 Park Road, Nowra East. 

 
SCHOOL BANKING 

School Banking is now collected on 
Wednesday morning.  Please ensure 

all books are dropped to the office 
prior to the morning bell.  Thank you.  

 

Burra Uniform Shop 
New & Preloved  
OPEN FRIDAYS 

NEW TIMES 
FRIDAY 

8.30am – 9.00am 
 
 

CBOOSH –  
Out of School Hours Care 

Monday – Friday 3pm – 6pm during 
the school term 

Monday – Friday 8am – 6pm during 
the school holidays and pupil free 

days 
Contact Jacinta on 4447 3069 and 

leave a message. 

 
Culburra Dolphins Rugby 

League Football Club will be 
holding a registration day on 

Saturday 2nd March at 
Crookhaven Oval from 

10am-11am. 
All new and returning 
players are welcome. 
Please bring a copy of 
child’s birth certificate if 

registering. 
Players can also register by 
going to www.playnrl.com 
and follow the prompts. 

Please activate your Active 
Kids Voucher before 

registering. 

 
CANTEEN NEWS 

New Opening Times 
Thursday & Friday 

 
SOME OF OUR 

KINDERGARTEN 
STUDENTS FOR 2019 
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